From: Randall Hicks

To: Oberding. Tomas. EMNRD; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD; Crosby, Faith; agroves@slo.state.nm.us
Cc: Jordan.Benningfield@nblenergy.com; "Nick Frosini"; Chris@atkinseng.com

Subject: RE: SWR Flying M Monitoring Well Plan

Date: Thursday, June 15, 2017 3:10:58 PM

Attachments: FlyingMDrillingand Test Pumping Plan -Corrected.pdf

All

NMOCD found a discrepancy regarding well names on the figures. The result are changes of the
figures and the references in the text to said figures.

Sorry about that.

Randall Hicks

R.T. Hicks Consultants
Cell: 505-238-9515
Office: 505-266-5004

From: Randall Hicks [mailto:r@rthicksconsult.com]

Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 5:13 PM

To: 'Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD'; 'Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us'

Cc: 'Jordan.Benningfield@nblenergy.com'; ‘Nick Frosini'; 'Chris@atkinseng.com'
Subject: SWR Flying M Monitoring Well Plan

Dr. Oberding

We plan to drill the four monitoring wells discussed in our meeting of April 17. We have scheduled
the driller for May 30 to June 1.

We are transmitting Water Easements to the SLO and Atkins Drilling is preparing well permits for the
Office of the State Engineer.

As this is additional characterization that we have already discussed with OCD, please consider this
communication a notification.

Thanks for your efforts and we look forward to working with you on this project.

Randall Hicks

R.T. Hicks Consultants
Cell: 505-238-9515
Office: 505-266-5004
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